
 

 

                             

Friday Bulletin 7th January 2022 
Dear Parents  
 
 
Return to School 
 
It’s good to be back in school!  There are many challenges ahead of us this year and we thank 
you for your continued support as we aim to get back to work and see the children progress.     
 
I would encourage all parents, if they have not yet done so, to read the letter from Colin Cox 
which sets out the latest protocol for school attendance and COVID.  Thank you to all the parents 
who continue to phone in to discuss health concerns.  Please do let us know about any COVID 
symptoms that you may be aware of in your household so we can try our best to keep the school 
COVID – free and concentrate on giving the children the best possible learning opportunities.   
 
If your child is asked to stay at home due to COVID, it is very important that the work that is sent 
home is completed.  You should maintain good contact with the class teacher so we can work 
together to try and reduce the disruption to learning.  This is extremely important, given the high 
likelihood that schooling will undoubtedly be affected over the coming weeks. 
 
Keeping warm at school 
Please remember that children should bring winter coats, woolly hats, gloves and preferably 
wellies for the playground at this time of year.  To keep the building well ventilated in line with 
Covid regulations, windows are being opened regularly throughout the day so we also 
recommend that an extra layer, such as a vest or T shirt is worn under the children’s uniform. 
 
Swimming 
Swimming lessons for all children will be taught, as last year, as a week of hour-long afternoon 
sessions at Appleby Swimming Pool from 24th -28th January.  More information will be provided 
closer to the time. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Head Teacher 

 
  
 
     

 
 
 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..B-QfkW0qunsgBg64imTWN-RHYUIMxrO9XF8Dd7SggZA/s/1391565698/br/124050501522-l


      

Summary of dates for your diary 
 
Monday 24th January – Friday 28th January – School Swimming 

 
 
 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 10th January 2022 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
 
Monday –  Animation                  Thursday – Indoor Games  
  
Tuesday –   Circus Club                 Friday – Sports Club 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Art Club 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 


